
SESQUICENTENARY MEETING 
 
Dear Brother 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the duties of the Lodge on 
Tuesday 6th September 2005 at the ARA Masonic Temple, Airedale 
Street, Auckland City, at 7.30 pm. 
 
NOTE: Should any Brother require transport, please contact the Master 
or Secretary who will be pleased to make the necessary arrangements. 
 
DRESS: DARK SUIT, WHITE SHIRT, AND GLOVES, BLACK TIE SOCKS 
AND SHOES 
 

 
AGENDA 

Dispensation 
 
Work of the Lodge. 
 
To Receive: 
 
 W. Bro. Ian Robert Souster, Deputy District Grand Master, 

 accompanied by Officers of District Grand Lodge. 
 
 Bro. Robert McLeod Russell, Honorary Junior Grand Warden,  

R. Wor. District Grand Master for District Grand Lodge of New 
Zealand North, Grand Lodge of Scotland 

 
 R. Wor. Bro. Roland John Whyte, Provincial Grand Master for 

the Provincial Grand Lodge of New Zealand, Grand Lodge of 
Ireland. 

 
 M. Wor. Bro. David W. Mace, Grand Master of the Grand Lodge 

of New Zealand 
 
 R. W. Bro. Peter Brian Gudsell, District Grand Master 

accompanied by Officers of the United Grand Lodge of England 
 
 R. Wor. Bro. David Kenneth Williamson Assistant Grand Master, 

of the United Grand Lodge of England. 
 
To witness a re-enactment: 
 
 Of the inaugural meeting of the Waitemata Lodge No 990 on the 
 register of the United Grand Lodge of England  held on the 6th 
 of September 1855. 

 

WAITEMATA LODGE No. 689 E.C. 
 
 
 

LODGE OF INSTRUCTION MEETS ON 2ND AND LAST MONDAY 
EVERY MONTH EXCEPT DECEMBER AND JANUARY 

(Unless otherwise advised) 
 

 
Brethren are requested to report to the Almoner, Bro. R Connon Ph: 09 827 
5211, or the Assistant Almoner, W.Bro. R. Gosling Ph: 09 817 7977 cases 
of distress or illness amongst Members of The Lodge which may come to 

their notice. 
 

ROSKILL MASONIC VILLAGE 
Liason Officer: Bro. R Connon. 

 
 

Brethren are reminded of Devotional service at Edgar Faber Memorial 
Chapel Roskill Masonic Village on 25 September 2005 at 10.30 a.m. 

 
A representative of the Lodge will be reading a lesson. 

 

 
BRETHREN ARE REMINDED OF THE ONGOING APPEALS OF THE 

NORTH ISLAND ENGLISH MASONIC DISTRICT CHARITABLE TRUST  
 

 
HAVE YOU VISITED THE DISTRICT GRAND LODGE WEB SITE? 

The Lodge is listed and there is also good data to show potential 
candidates. 

 

 
All Brethren interested in the Royal Arch Degree should consult 

The Master or Secretary. 
 

 
There will be a dining fee of $25 per person for this meeting.  

 
Registration for admission is essential. 

 
 
 

 


